
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Whyte for answer by 

the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 17 
September 2020 

   

Question  Where Objections to the proposed Low Traffic 

Neighbourhood at East Craigs have been expressed by all 

three local ward Members, the constituency MSP, and the 

Community Council, as well as hundreds of residents in 

writing or through attendance at public meetings, in what 

way can the decision to progress the scheme be perceived 

as democratic or publicly supported? 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


